














































































APPEND DISPLAY BUFFER TO A FILE

The Append Display Buffer to a File item performs the same function 
as Write Display Buffer To a File except that the data you transfer 
is appended at the end of any data (if present) in the destination 
file, See Write Display Buffer To a File later in this chapter. 

ERASE A FILE 

Using CODE-T and the Erase a File item lets you delete files as you 
work within GRiDTerm; you don't have to stop work, save your file, 
and enter GRiDManager. The Erase a File item is especially useful 
when you receive the "device full" message and need to create 
additional space to store your current file, 

After you select and confirm Erase a File, the File form appears. 
You then specify the file you want to erase, After you confirm, the 
file is erased and you return to your current file, 

You may not want to use this item for deleting multiple files. 
Instead, you should use the Erase Subjects or Files command under 
GRiDManager together with the Wildoard character when you eliminate 
numerous files from your devices. See the Erase File or Subjects -
CODE-E and Wildcard Character -- CODE-W sections in the 
"GRiDManager" chapter of the GRiD Management Tools Reference manual, 

EXCHANGE FOR ANOTHER FILE 

The Exchange for Another File item lets you exit, save (at your 
option), and transfer, from the current file to the destination 
file you select, 

After you select and confirm Exchange for Another File, the File 
form appears. In the form, specify the Subject and Title of the 
exchange file, After the exchange is made, the current file, 
including any changes you've made, is saved, unless you set the Save 
Changes item in the form to No, In this case, after the exchange 
is made, any changes made to the current file since it was last 
saved are lost. 

If the file you exchange for is a terminal file, the settings in the 
new Access, Options, and Properties forms replace those in the 
current file, The Exchange item lets you dial a second host system 
rapidly once you finish talking to the first host. 

The telephone connection isn't affected. You shouldn't exchange 
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